
BROOKE 

 

I have always been into the paranormal. From a very young age I would 

experience things such as, seeing spirits in my house, knowing when 

family passes, hearing things, sensing spirits and being touched. I 

started investigating on my own in 2019 and have been fortunate 

enough to find my way to DRCP. 


